
Worship July 27, 2025 

Pastor: Kevin VanderVeen    Worship Leader:  Kyle Church 

 
OPENING AND WELCOME  

Opening Worship Song: Open the eyes of my Heart 
Opening Prayer and Blessing  
Worship Song:  Is He Worthy? 
Worship Song:  Son of Suffering 
 

SERVE COMMISSIONING 
Host team introduction 
Commissioning of the Participants 
Church Family Prayer  
Offering:  1) Local Budget 2) Root Cellar 
Worship Song: Yet Not I But Through Christ in Me 

(Children are dismissed for Sunday School) 
 

MINISTRY OF THE WORD  
Scripture Reading:  Isaiah 54 
Message:  Broken and Beautiful 
Song of Response: Broken Vessels (Amazing Grace) 

 

SENDING AND BLESSING  
Closing Blessing  
Closing Worship Song: Doxology 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 July 27 August 3 
Greeters Harry and Audrey Rick and Jane 
Sound Booth Keith and Quade Dirk and Andrew 
Nursery Eileen and Cam Chantel and Cohen 
Sunday School Michelle W and Cohen Michelle W and Cohen 
Coffee Ernie and Eileen Dirk and Andrea 
Library Eileen Krista 

July 27 Root Cellar 
August 3 Medicine Hat College Chaplaincy 
August 10 Benevolence 
August 17 Seafarers 

 
This week is SERVE Week.  There will be worship nightly at the Medine Hat Christian School. Please 
feel free to join us on Sunday at 8 pm and then Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday at 7:30 pm. 
 
 
        

We are excited about all that God is doing in and through our church family. We look forward to 
coming alongside you in different ways. 

 
 

 
The Brooks Christian Reformed Church is blessed to celebrate its 75th Anniversary this summer.  If you 
were a member of, or attended the church in Brooks at any time in the past, we would like to invite you 
to the celebration on August 16th, at 4 PM at the Heritage Inn Hotel and August 17th, at 10 AM at the 
Brooks Christian Reformed Church.  For more information go to www.brookscrc.ca. 
You can RSVP to brookscrc75@gmail.com or facebook.com/linda.slomp. 
 
GEMS – We are grateful to Norah for her dedicated leadership of the Gems ministry over the past year. 
As we look ahead, we are seeking a new leader to continue guiding this important part of our church 
community. Please talk to someone on council if you are interested in leading this ministry. 
 

http://www.brookscrc.ca/
mailto:brookscrc75@gmail.com


Recreation – Many thanks to Norah and Liane Valk for their leadership of Recreation. Your 
commitment to organizing weekly snacks, quarterly potlucks and the many other things you have done 
have been deeply appreciated. As we plan ahead, we are looking for someone—or a team—to step into 
this role starting in August. Please talk to someone on council if you are interested. 
 
Rehoboth Camp Ministries is urgently seeking counselors for R & R Week (August 24 – 29). Join us for a 
week of fun and fellowship; build lasting connections and make memories! Campers depend on 
volunteers so their week can run, and we are currently at risk of cancelling due to a shortage of 
volunteers. For more information or to sign up, visit www.rcmflourish.ca/camp/volunteers/ or email 
camp@rcmflourish.ca 
 
We want to send blessings to Amber Stigter and Tyler Olson, who are to be married on August 2nd at 1 pm 
at living Hope Church. The congregation is invited to attend.  
 
Our Christian Sympathies go out to Mike and Irene Dykstra with the passing of Mike’s father, Peter 
Dykstra. The Celebration of life with be held at our church on Monday, July 28th at 2:00 pm. 
 
The SERVE team invites you to join us for worship at Medicine Hat Christian School. Come worship 
with our SERVE participants on Sunday at 8:00 p.m., and again on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday 
at 7:30 p.m. We look forward to seeing you there! 
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